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Help shape the future of Barrie’s waterfront
Residents invited to share thoughts on plan for waterfront improvements

(Barrie, ON) - The City of Barrie is updating its Waterfront Strategic Plan, and wants to continue to
hear from residents, businesses and organizations on the next steps in developing the plan.

The Waterfront Strategic Plan provides a high-level framework for the waterfront to drive future
improvements. In 2022, there were two virtual public meetings to define the priorities for the
waterfront, and identify challenges and opportunities. Residents were asked to recommend waterfront
locations to prioritize for upgrades. Based on feedback, three parks were selected and concept
drawings have been created to show key features.

A new survey is now open to gain public feedback on the concepts for the three park upgrades and
how well they reflect the needs and desires of the community. In this survey, residents have the
opportunity to provide comments on the draft concepts for Sam Cancilla Park, Spirit Catcher Park and
Minet’s Point Park.

Survey results will be included in a staff report that will go to Barrie City Council in late spring 2023.

Residents are invited to complete the survey, which is open until February 6. For further details on the
Waterfront Strategic Plan update, visit buildingbarrie.ca/WaterfrontPlan.
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For more information, please contact:
Melanie Rumley

Communications Advisor
melanie.rumley@barrie.ca
705-627-2702



https://www.barrie.ca/government-news/adopted-strategies-plans/waterfront-marina-strategic-plan
https://www.buildingbarrie.ca/waterfrontplan/survey_tools/parksurvey
https://www.buildingbarrie.ca/waterfrontplan/survey_tools/parksurvey
https://www.buildingbarrie.ca/waterfrontplan
mailto:melanie.rumley@barrie.ca
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